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Bill Type and Number: Resolution 2011-307
Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council President at the request of the Mayor
Date of Introduction: May 10, 2011
Committee(s) of Reference: F
Date of Analysis: May 12, 2011
Type of Action: Introduction of tentative budget and millage rates
Bill Summary: The bill submits a tentative proposed budget as required by the Ordinance Code, estimates the “rolled back” millage rate and tentatively proposes new millage rates for the City and each of its Urban Service Districts (the Beaches cities and Baldwin).
Background Information: Ordinance Code Section 106.200 – Tentative General Government Budget – was created in 2009 and requires the mayor to submit a tentative operating and capital budget and millage levy to the City Council by May 1st of each year, in advance of the formal budget presentation which is required by July 15th each year.  The tentative General Fund budget projects revenues of $954,472,323 and expenditures (including transfers to other funds and debt service payments) of $1,001,465,599.  The capital projects budget is projected at $62,160,000 for FY11-12 with a majority being for ash site cleanup and other environmental uses ($34,250,000) and roadway resurfacing ($12,000,000).
The tentative estimated rolled-back millage rates are 10.9211 for the General Services District (citywide), 7.0414 for USD’s 2-4 (Beaches cities) and 9.2122 for USD 5 (Town of Baldwin).  The tentative proposed millage rates are 10.0353 for the General Services District (citywide), 6.7466 for USD’s 2-4 (Beaches cities) and 8.4472 for USD 5 (Town of Baldwin).
Policy Impact Area: Tentative budget preparation
Fiscal Impact: None
Analyst: Clements
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